
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 

 

On September 13, 2018, the Broward County Board of County Commissioners 

approved funding recommendations made by the Broward County Behavioral 

Health Services (Children’s Services Administration Section [CSAS]) for The School 

Board of Broward County, Florida Family Counseling Program (FCP) to receive a 

grant in the amount of $1,175,902. with a two-year renewal option, Contract #   

19-CP-CSA-8267-02.  A request is made for approval of this contract, as well as 

the annual matching funds of $1,420,848.  These funds are effective for the 

County’s FY18, which begins October 1, 2018 and ends September 30, 2019. 

 

 

 

 


